
Thursday, 15th December 2022 Year 5A—With Ms. Dimple 

             This week in our class, the children had some lessons in literacy and mathematics. They looked further  

into the work of Mr William Shakespeare’s Plays. They have studied the play script of Romeo and Juliet and  

answered questions based on  Marcia William’s and Leon Garfield’s version.  In maths, the children  have 

practiced plotting points and drawing polygons in all four quadrants.  

              This week as well, the children have been working hard practising their dance routine for the Christ-

mas Concert.   

 Yesterday, the children truly enjoyed their Christmas Party. They played games like: Christmas Musi-

cal Chairs, Paper Dance,  Stop dance, Ornament Roll, and Face the Cookie. They also  exchanged  presents 

with the person they picked. Everyone had a great time!!! 

Important Dates 
 

 This Friday, 16th  December 2022  is the Christmas Concert.  Please be sure to come early so you can  
prepare. There will be no class in the afternoon that day.  

 No class from 19th December 2022 to 6th January 2023. School will start on the 9th  January 2023.  
 

Please enjoy the rest of your holidays and advance Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!!!  
 

Santa Clause came to visit us. What a surprise!!! 

The children received lots of candies from Santa.  
Our  Christmas Party Class photo!  


